
School Board Meeting: November 22, 2021

Subject: BHS Schedule Proposal for 2023-2024

Presenter: Pam Miller, Director
Teaching and Learning
Mark Mischke, BHS Principal

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:
Recommend board approval. 

DESCRIPTION:
The BHS Scheduling Task Force is recommending a transition from the current 
4x4 block schedule to a 5x3 schedule beginning in the 2023-2024 school year, as 
presented at the November 8, 2021 board workshop. The 5x3 schedule will 
include 5 periods per day and 3 trimesters per school year.

ATTACHMENTS:
 BHS High School Schedule Proposal NOV 2021


